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Hear the True Story of What Happened to Amelia Earhart At The Upper Midwest Scuba and Adventure Travel Show

For Immediate Release
Brooklyn Center, MN: The voyage begins February 22nd through the 23rd 2013 at the Upper Midwest Scuba and Adventure Travel (UMSAT) Show presented by the Great Lakes Shipwreck Preservation Society at the lovely Crowne Plaza Hotel in Brooklyn Center, Minnesota.  This is a great event for anyone interested in all facets of scuba diving, shipwreck hunting, maritime history, underwater photography, extreme adventures and exotic vacations.  

Historian Ric Gillespie will lead you through the mysteries of the Amelia Earhart disappearance including an update from this year’s expedition discoveries.  There will be a wealth of industry professionals to help you learn about scuba diving, shipwreck diving, local Minnesota destinations and help plan your next exotic adventure.  The UMSAT show includes a Discover Scuba classes, Discover Rebreather classes, a raffle, a silent auction, a banquet, seminars, exhibits by professionals with the latest technology and Friday Night at the Movies.  For more information and tickets, visit www.umsatshow.org.  

The Great Lakes Shipwreck Preservation Society is a non-profit, tax-exempt organization established in 1996 to stabilize and protect our deteriorating shipwrecks of the Great Lakes region.  The UMSAT show is the major fundraiser to support the GLSPS.  For more information about the GLSPS, please visit their website at www.glsps.org.   					
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